Village of Brady Board of Trustees   
Budget Hearing
Sept 8, 2021



The Village of Brady Board of Trustee’s called to order its Budget Hearing on Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 19:00 in the board room of the Brady Community Center. Advance notice of this meeting was given, in compliance with the provisions of State Statute Sections 13-501 to 13-513, in the North Platte Telegraph. Notice was also given in advance by posting notices at the following locations: Village of Brady Community Center, Flatwater Bank Brady  and Brady USPS office. Prior to roll call, chairman, Arlee Gentry announced the meeting to be an open public meeting and that the current open meeting laws are posted on the wall and available for anyone’s review. Board of Trustee members present were Arlee Gentry, Steve Hild, Jeff Miller, and Dan Robison. Todd Roe was absent. 
Accountant Christine Haynes presented the 2021-2022 Brady Village proposed fiscal budget. Budget proposed a property tax request of $127,260. After no further discussion, chairman Arlee Gentry closed the budget hearing at 19:10. Gentry then opened the final tax request hearing at 19:11. Proposed tax request was 1 % in Restricted Funds Subject to Limitations. Final tax hearing was closed at 19:13.




